

Summer 2 Newsletter 2021

Sycamore Class

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are now into the final stretch, thank you for your continued support over Summer term 1 and I'm sure like me you cannot believe it is the last term already.

This newsletter is to remind you of some of the important dates and events coming up this term so that you can feel fully prepared and informed.

Thank you, as always, for continuing to support your child and the school.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Hollyoake

#thewygateway #reach

Important dates and information

Reading Books

We strongly recommend that the children read a minimum of three times a week to support their progression. This must be recorded by an adult, in Reading Records. As a result of reading at least three times a week, children will receive a reward. Reading books and reading records MUST be brought into school EVERYDAY. It would be fantastic if you could ask your child about what they are reading to really deepen their understanding.

Attendance

The national average for attendance is 96%. This would equate to around 7 days off a year. If your child has a medical appointment, please make sure that you tell Mrs Warrington in the office and show her your appointment card. Any queries, please don't hesitate to ask the class teacher or Mrs Warrington. Hopefully we can continue our record of 100% attendances!

P.E. kits

All children must bring a P.E. kit to school. P.E. this term will be on a Monday. We respectfully ask all parents and carers to check that their children have labels in their kit with their name on or that their name is written on the labels in fabric pen. Please can we try to keep P.E. kits within school to reduce the amount of items travelling in and out during the current Covid 19 pandemic.

Homework

Homework will be set on a Friday and is due in every Wednesday. The homework is always explained to the children, however, if the children or parents have any questions, your class teacher will be happy to run through the work. Doing extra homework is an ideal way to earn more carrot points!

Wygate Park ACADEMY

Summer 2 Newsletter 2021

Sycamore Class

Spelling Journal

Spellings are set every Friday and will be uploaded onto Weduc. The children will be then tested on these spellings the following Friday. Children will be required to practise their spellings as part of their homework every week, in their homework books. Spelling journals will not be going home this term.

Water Bottles

With the weather getting warmer it is important that all children have a drink within school, however, please ensure that it is water as squash and fizzy drinks are not permitted in the classroom. Can water bottles also have your child's name on them as we do have some children with the same bottles.

Appointments

If you wish to speak to the class teacher then please arrange an appointment at the office with Mrs Warrington. The teacher will be happy to meet with you and discuss any issues or problems that may arise.

Doors

In the mornings, the official time for the Year 3 classroom doors to open is 8.50 and they will shut at 9.00. However, for Year 3 children who have younger siblings, they are able to come to school at their siblings allotted time.

EYFS, Year 1 and Year 2: 8.30-8.40

At home time, all year 3 pupils will be leaving school through their classroom doors at 3:20.

Twitter

If you haven't already, please follow @MrHollyoake on twitter to ensure you are keeping up with all things Sycamore class.

Sun cream

As the weather continues to improve, you may wish to send your child in school with sun cream. Where possible, please apply the sun cream in the morning before school and if you wish your child to have some with them to top up in school they will apply it themselves. Please could you write your child's name on the bottle and it will be their responsibility to look after it. I also recommend that children come in to school with sun hats this term too.

Important Dates

14.6.21 – Class photo

13.7.21 - Reports go out

23.7.21 - End of term